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From: Russell Davidson

Sent:  04/03/2021 16:31:20

To: Sharon Gavin

Subject: 37094-e0-48-a0 - Temporary Events Notice - Form Submitted

Dear Sharon,
Re: TENS application submitted by William Lovell

| have reviewed the above TENS application and write to confirm that | would like to raise an objection.

Previous events in 2017 and 2018 raised several complaints from surrounding neighbours (some over 500m away)
alleging noise disturbance and music still continuing past the stipulated end-time. Complaints were also received by
TVP.

The event takes place in a natural bowl which is supposed to reduce noise levels. Acoustically, this is simply not the
case and with low background noise in this area noise will travel hundreds of metres. Live bands and DJs continuing
to 4am will inevitably lead to further complaints if this event is permitted to take place. No noise control measures
have been proposed despite EH officers giving advice on previous events.

Regards

Russell Davidson

Senior Scientific Officer
Public Protection Partnership

A shared service provided by Bracknell Forest Council, West Berkshire Council and Wokingham Borough Council.
01635 503242 | Ex2073 | Russell.Davidson@westberks.gov.uk
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